
The Chargé dAffaires, a.i. of the United States Embassy in
Canada to the Secretary of State for External Affairs

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Ottawa, November 17, I

No. 213

Sin:

I have the honor to acknQwledge the receipt of your Note No. 21
November 17, 1965, proposing certain conditions for an agreement between
two Governments for the winter maintenance of the Haines Road.

The conditions outlined in your Note No. 210 are acceptable to the Gov4
ment of the United States and it is agreed that your Note and this reply
constitute an agreement on this subject, effective on the date of this replY
to continue in effect through the 1965-66 winter snow clearance seasol,
which time the parties may decide to consider other arrangements for
winter maintenance of the Haines Road.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JOSEPH W. SCOTT
Chargé d'Affaires ad interi0

The Honorable
Paul Martin,

Secretary of State for External Affaira,
Ottawa.


